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Shaun Jones - Locum Clerk

From: Howell,Rebecca <rebecca.howell@westmercia.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 13 September 2021 15:36
To: Shaun Jones - Locum Clerk
Subject: Police Report

Hi Shaun, 
 
Below is a Police report in Respect of Bayston Hill. 
 
Crimes of note are thefts from Surrounding Farms of farm equipment and a quad bike which was 
recovered. Persons to be vigilant regarding suspicious vehicles in isolated locations. 
 
Regarding the three set priorities by the Parish Council.  

1. ASB 
2. Speeding 
3. Other traffic offences, Pavement parking. 

 
 
These are being serviced by the Safer Neighbourhood Team , CSO Birch and Roberts have 
carried out a surgery in Bayston Hill inviting the community to come and discuss any issues. 
 
Patrols are carried out daily at Lyth Hill and Bayston Hill Quarry encompassing the rest of the 
village as well as these open spaces. 
 
A speeding survey has also been carried out on Lyth Hill Road which we will continue to do at 
relevant locations . 
 
Mobile phone monitoring has also been carried out and patrols by the Spar shops and recreation 
areas for any ASB. 
 
We will endeavour to attend the meeting on the 4th of October as we are unfortunately low on staff 
this week due to annual leave and rest days. 
 
Please feed back any issues to this email address for us to evaluate. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Rebecca Howell 
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